
 

Newsletter  
Autumn Term 2023 

Friday 8th September 

A great start to the new academic year! 
 

It has been a delight to welcome our pupils back to school 
this week. Despite the heat, they have settled quickly into 
their new routines and have been focusing back on their 
learning. 

This week, in our whole school assemblies, we have been 
reminding ourselves of our school ‘code of conduct’.  

Our number one rule for all members of our school 
community (pupils, staff and parents) is that ‘Everyone will 
be polite, respectful and kind to others at all times’. 

We have also focused on some key rules this week that 
help us to follow that one rule. We remembered that we 
must walk sensibly around the school, we must keep our 
hands and feet to ourselves, we must follow instructions 
and we speak politely to one another. 

Please talk to your child about the code of conduct over the 
weekend to help them to remember our school rules. A 
copy of the code of conduct is on the next page. 

 

 

 Dates for your diary 

Friday 22nd September 

Superhero Day 

 

Friday 29th September 

INSET day – School 
closed 

Story Subline 

Attendance 
 

Having good attendance is crucial if we want our children to succeed in 
not only their school life but also for their future. We talk about and 
celebrate good attendance every week. We ask that all parents support us 
and work with us to prioritise their child’s attendance.  

Sadly this week only one class achieved 100% attendance. Well done to 
1K! All those children have been in everyday and have been able to get 
used to new routines, rules and relationships from day one. 

 

 



 

Meet some of our new staff 

Senior Leadership Team 
 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

Mrs Kim Sheik 

Deputy Headteacher 

Mrs Sheik will be 
covering Mrs Cover’s 
role while she is on 

maternity leave 

 

Mrs Gaby Jones 

Assistant Headteacher 

Mrs Jones will be leading 
our Early Years team 

 

 

 

 

 

  


